
Meeting Notice: Stay Open Committee 
 

Notice is hereby given to the patrons of Nampa School District No. 131, 

Canyon County, Idaho, that the Stay Open Committee will hold a meeting on 

November 17, 2020, from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. for the purpose of 

determining metrics to present to the board for movement into hybrid in red.  

 

Due to COVID-19 physical distancing restrictions, the team members will 

participate virtually. Patrons will be able to watch via Zoom.   

 

Agenda 

• Guest Speaker Christine Hahn   

• Discussion of Information Presented 

• Open Discussion  

• Discussion and Finalization of Agenda 

 

No public input will be taken during this meeting.  

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://nsd131.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_dsmRJwZjTjWiLIUKj7s_5A 

 

Tammy Wallen, Clerk of the Board 

 

Posted at:  District Office and Nampa School District Website 

 

Posted:  November 16, 2020 


